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reetings from Romania!  

I would like to start this report 
by offering our gratitude to our 

Heavenly Parents and True Parents. 

This week was 2rd week of 1th 40days 
JeongSung Condition period for 

JeonDo in 2016.  

 

We concluded this week with 1Day 
Divine Principle Workshop with united 

spirit for Jeondo. Because we have UPA 
students, STF members and Romania 

SES and CARP members working 

together for JeonDo. We all were so 
happy to receive new people who has 

desire to know more about Divine 

Principle. We had guests from high 

school, university and labour field. 

We organized lectures with ‘Principle of 

Creation’, ‘Human Fall’ and ‘Principle 

of Restoration’. Each lecturer gave clear 
message with passion. So all the 

participants were very focused in order 

to understand better the content. In the 
break time they were asking questions 

in order to understand clearly and put 

in practice in their life. So they showed 

us their desire to study more deeply.  

We could feel the power of Divine 

Principle to open people’s heart. We 

was joyful spirit during the workshop. 

The guests felt free to share and like 

home. After the lectures we had lunch 

together. The lunch was prepared by 2 
Active CARP members. It was a time to 

listen to the guests and become friends.   

 After the workshop, we organized one 

project name of ‘True Love is Action’. 
One of new Blessed brother organize 

very interesting activity for new 

participants. We made three mixed 
teams and we went to out to meet 

different kind of people to practice True 

Love and give joy to everybody for who 

we meet in old town Bucharest.  

 One team led by UPA student decided 

to give Hugs for the people. They brake 

cultural walls, people were happy to 
receive hugs. Another team led by SES 

member decided to sing songs for 

people. They sung outside with joyful 

heart. Another team led by another SES 
member gave hugs for people and 

asked for life advices. They really 

enjoyed and received one advice. All 
the participants were so happy even 

weather was cold, around -7 degrees. 

Through this experience we could see 
how Principle is working and if you 

have True Love you never feel cold.  

We believe that we could do our best in 

order to bring the right message and 

the love of Heavenly Parent and True 

Parents. The guests received 

inspiration and they expressed the 
desire to continue studying Divine 

Principle. We feel great blessing to 

work together with brothers and sisters 
from all over the world centered on 

Heavenly Parents and True Parents. 

   We are sure that this workshop was 

new life experience for all of us with 
new vision and hope. We will continue 

to support our new brothers and sisters 

to discover Heavenly Parents heart 
through Divine Principle study and 

activities. 

Thank you so much Heavenly Parents 

and True Parents.

G 


